
 
 

From: BEARHALL@aol.com [mailto:BEARHALL@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 7:58 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Special assessment 
 
Sirs, I think your .20 special is a total rip off. If the FDIC did their job on the "sub prime none of 
this would have happened,you should assess yourself. Barry Hall CEO Harrison Deposit 
Bank,Cynthiana Ky. 
 


